
Phillips  Murrah  Director
named  as  Secretary  of
Positive Tomorrows

Nicholle  Jones
Edwards’ practice
focuses on family
law,  labor  law
and general civil
litigation.  Her
family  law
practice includes
litigation,
complex  custody
issues  and
valuation issues.

Phillips Murrah Director Nicholle Jones Edwards was appointed
Secretary  of  Positive  Tomorrows,  an  organization  aimed  at
helping homeless children in Oklahoma, on July 1.

“Positive  Tomorrows  is  my  favorite  charity  and  non-profit
organization,” Edwards said. “As the only elementary school
designated for homeless children in Oklahoma, it serves as a
safe harbor for kids who struggle to have any normalcy or
consistency.”
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Edwards also currently serves at the Board Governance Chair
hoping to further the organization’s mission.

“These are kids who may not see a meal until the one they
receive the next day at school, may not have any clothing
except that on their bodies the day they enroll at Positive
Tomorrows, and who don’t know the quiet respite of the same
bed each night,” she said. “Simply stated, this place is their
sanctuary.

“All of this is part of the overall mission, of which the
primary focus is for the Positive Tomorrows kiddos to receive
a top-notch education.”

Learn  more  about  Positive  Tomorrows  and  how  you  can  get
involved here.
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